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Latvian businessmen, who at the present time are in Georgia, visited International Investors
Association of Georgia. The representative of Latvian Investors Agency, Processing of remains,
fishery and construction fields get acquainted with investment environment in ADjara and
offered particular business proposals which will be processed in the future. International
Investors Association will continue cooperation with Latvia in order to participate in their
projects.
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